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Byron Littlewood - New Member 
from Lancashire UK? 

 It is rare that a prospective new member 
get such a build-up.  This, however, is the case 
with Byron Littlewood, from “up north” in 
Lancashire, UK. 
 By ron was fa rewe l l ed f rom the 
Lancashire Branch of the MMOC as he 
emigrates Down Under.  The temperature 
reached 40 degrees this summer in England, so 
Byron should be well equiped for an Aussie 
summer.        
 Here’s Byron’s email to Secretary Les:  
“Last weekend it was our summer dinner.  Well 
what a surprise: the dining room was decorated 
with Aust flags etc.  50 members came and it 
was all very emotional.      
 “The chairman gave a talk on my life, 
plus being a member of the Lancashire Club, 
not to mention our ‘mechanics days’.  I don’t 
know who gave the information but it brought 
back memories!  They even gave me Lifetime 
Honorary Membership! 

“Then on Monday at our monthly meeting 
for members who could not attend on Sunday, it 
was the same again only smaller.  It is now 
Thursday, pick up day for my Traveller, plus 
boxes of Morris items, etc.  They will be in a 
20ft container; the ship sails 3rd 
September and arrives in Sydney on 
11th October, so will be in touch for 
registration info and membership.

“So now the waiting game for 
completion date on my house sale is 
on.  As for me, I have completed my 
papers.”

Enjoy,
Byron

Byron’s Lancashire farewell came with all the Aussie trimmings!


